
 
 
 

The designated Room Block for the 2025 Leadership Summit expired on March 3.  
 
However, attendees may email erica.leone@columbiasussex.com to get preferred pricing under 
the group rate at the Columbia Marriott. You may also call the Marriott at 803.77.7000. 
 

 
 
We look forward to seeing you on March 25th for the 2025 Leadership Summit! We hope you will join 
us for Capitol Day on the 26th. Join school leaders, board members, students, and stakeholders for 
a “Morning at the Statehouse” to visit with Lt. Governor Pamela Evette, members of the General 
Assembly, and committee meetings. 
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